



05m

Belgrade, 30 March 2011

Prof.Dr. Branko Kovacevic, Rector of the University of Belgrade

Dear Mr. Kovacevic,

Turkish Government provides scholarships to foreign students over 50 countries every year with a view to contributing to the education of young people in the friendly countries. Among the aims of these scholarships are establishing friendship bridges between individuals and countries through education and helping to meet the qualified human resources requirement of the countries that scholarships are granted.

The scholarships given by Turkey include also master's degree and post-graduate degree (doctorate) studies.

Our Embassy would like to collaborate with your University to announce this scholarship to the potential beneficiary students.

This year, candidate students will either personally apply or send their application forms and other documents directly to the Turkish Embassy. (Address: Krunska No: 1, 11000 Belgrade) Application form and further details regarding scholarships can be found at the website of our Embassy (http://www.belgrad.be.mfa.gov.tr/AgencyAnnoucements.aspx). Applicants shall send the application forms along with the documents no later than 10 June 2011.

It will be highly appreciated if you could inform the candidate students that, as in the previous years, there is no application fee for scholarships and incomplete or irregular documents will not be considered by Turkish authorities. Those students who are admitted to scholarships are required to be in Turkey in accordance with the academic calendar.

Please find attached herewith an information note about scholarships and the application form.

Hoping to further develop our cooperation, I remain,

li hzortolot

Sincerely Yours,

Ali Rıza Çolak Ambassador

Enc: A set of documents